
Special thanks to Bernie Bristow with Navy to Navy Homes for her 
assistance printing the envelopes for this newsletter.   

  
 

2022 Association Newsletter 
 

PRESIDENT'S POST 
The big event is back! Beth and Jim Muller are completing 
plans for the upcoming military appreciation day honoring 
three Dolphin Cove residents. The one-hour program begins 
at 10:00am Saturday April 23, 2022 (Sunday in case of rain) 
and will be tremendous. Bring an outdoor “camping” chair. 
Check the website for the latest details and plan to attend. 
 
We plan on continuing with speakers at our meetings. 
We’ve invited Joe McAnarney, who has experience with 
land development rules and growth. Joe was a professional 
architect and is very familiar with the GATE project. Later 
in the year, Lia Sansom the Reserve Manager at the Guana 
Research Reserve, will give a talk. Additional speakers 
planned for 2022/23 include a historian, county code 
enforcement, native plant expert, sheriff deputy, real estate 
tips, transportation engineer & more.  
 
Also, on March 1, we will hold our elections. No one gets 
pushed into running; see what’s involved and think about it. 
Our community is stronger with fresh ideas. Thank you, 
current officers: Eileen (VP), Ronda (treasurer), Karen 
(secretary), Beth (events) and Justin (membership). 
 
A big hit of 2021 was Movies at the Park. The Mullers aired 
Princess Bride and Hook. Films are free, family safe and fun 
for all ages! Please make plans to attend on Saturday March 
19 and check dcPVB.com for future events.  Have an idea for 
a movie, speaker or something else? Email us your ideas to 
dolphin.cove@outlook.com 
 
Remember to send in your ($30 suggested) membership…it 
covers events and newsletter expenses. Your donation also 
maintains the entrance sign, pressure washing, island 
maintenance, irrigation water, replacement plants, shrubs 
and palms. As we know, A1A traffic and salty ocean winds 
really beat up the entrance. Checks and PayPal (see 
dcPVB.com) accepted. 
 
Too many have lost their lives to COVID-19. We are going to 
lean toward safety again in 2022. We all want this awful 
virus to vanish, until then, please have a mask with you for 
our indoor meetings. 
 
Thank you for all you do to make this community a 
wonderful place to live and raise a family. 
 
Mark Nickerson, President 

 

2022 Events 
 

Meeting  
3/1/22 – 6:45 p.m. – Library 

 
Movie Night   

3/19/22 – 7:00 p.m. – Park  
 

Military Appreciation Day 
4/23/22 – 10:00 a.m. – Park 

 
Meeting  

6/7/22 – 6:45 p.m. - Library 
 

Meeting  
9/6/22 – 6:45 p.m. - Library 

 
Garage Sale  

10/15/22 – 8:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.  
 

Meeting  
12/6/22 – 6:45 p.m. - Library 

 
 

 

 

2021 Officers  
 

President – Mark Nickerson 
 Vice President – Eileen Tondreault 

 Treasurer – Ronda McCoy  
Secretary – Karen Nickerson 

 

2022 Officers  
Elections at 3/2/21 meeting 

 
 

 

 

Reminder from SJSO 
 

Always lock your car! 
4 out of 5 break-ins are of unlocked cars 

 
 

 

Like our community on Facebook!  
 

www.facebook.com/groups/DolphinCovePVB 

or 
visit our community's website  

www.dcPVB.com

 

DCCA 
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Please consider a $30 donation for the upkeep of 
our entrance sign and island maintenance which 
gives a good first impression to our community.  
Your support funds: community events, annual 
state fees, monthly water bills, the annual 
newsletter, postage, and also builds a sense of 
community. 
 
We encourage everyone to become involved, 
volunteer, and suggest ideas. Thank you for your 
donation and for showing your pride in our 
community by caring for it!  
 
 

DOLPHIN COVE COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION EVENTS 

3/1/22 – 6:45 p.m. – Library Community Meeting & 2022 Officer Elections 

3/19/22 – 7:00 p.m. - Park Movie Night at the Park 

4/23/22 – 10:00 a.m. - Park Military Appreciation Day 

6/7/22 – 6:45 p.m. – Library Community Meeting 

9/6/22 – 6:45 p.m. – Library Community Meeting 

10/15/22 – 8:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. Community Wide Garage Sale 

12/6/22 – 6:45 p.m. - Library Community Meeting  

 
Connect digitally at:  www.facebook.com/groups/DolphinCovePVB   or   www.dcPVB.com 

 
If you or your business would like to sponsor our next newsletter, please contact Justin Sencer at the address below. 

 

Your association is a non-profit formed twenty-four years ago to improve our community through 
scheduled events, easily accessed communications, and the entrance sign and landscaping. You'll 
find us at facebook.com/groups/dolphincovepvb and www.dcPVB.com. 
 
To become a 2022 member in your Association please complete and mail this form with a $30 check 
per household (annual dues) payable to "Dolphin Cove Community Association" to: 
Justin Sencer, Membership Chair, 24 Dolphin Blvd., Ponte Vedra Beach, FL 32082 
 
Name(s) ____________________________________________________ 
 
Address ____________________________________________________ 
 
Phone ____________________ Email ____________________________ 
 
Do you want to receive Community emails?   Yes   |   No  
Do you want to Volunteer for events?  Yes   |   No 
Do you want to be a Street Coordinator?  Yes   |   No  
Do you want to join a Welcoming Committee? Yes   |   No   
 
* We will not share your name(s), address, or phone number with any other organizations, neighbors, board 
members or others.  Any email messages will be sent as a blind copy, so no one will see your address.  
Donations larger than $30 will help fund community events like Military Appreciation Day. 


